
www.nazareth.org.au/enrol

Do you have a child currently in Year 4? 
Are you considering Nazareth for Year 7?

Don't miss out! The closing date for Year 7 applications for 2027 is 

13 December 2024. 

We recommend submitting your enrolment applications as early as

possible, well before the final lodgement dates listed on our website.

It is imperative that an enrolment application is completed for each child in your

family, including siblings of those students already attending Nazareth. Placement is

not guaranteed if you do not apply by the final date for lodgement.

ENROL NOWENROL NOW

Lodge Your Application by 13 December 2024 for

* Early lodgement is highly recommended

Year 7 in 2027


